
 

Greeting 

Due to health and safety concerns related to the COVID-19 Coronavirus, The Sumter County Board of 

Education will hold its regularly scheduled Board Meeting on Wednesday, July 15, 2020, at 5:00 pm. The 

meeting will be conducted through Zoom, a video and phone conferencing app. Those wishing to join 

the Zoom Meeting please following the instructions below. 

Dr. Anthony Gardner is inviting you to a scheduled Board Meeting hosted on Zoom. We will be utilizing 

the call-in option for this meeting. Please call the number below and enter the meeting ID and 

Password. Join Zoom Meeting Phone Number:  

(408) 638 0968 
 Meeting ID: 913 2576 9535                   
Password: 949509 
 

 


